Kimley»Horn

MEMORANDUM

To: John Stoll, P.E.
’ Vanderburgh County Engineer

From: Connor Stroge, P.E.
Kimley-Horn and Assoclales, Inc.
Date: 09/01/2023

Subject:  Casey’s of Evansville - Pipo Material Change

Hello,

Plans have been resubmilted to County Drainage Board to documont the storm sewer pipe malerial
change from RCP to HDPE. Pipe elevations, sizes, and slopes for the plans recently submitted are
consistent with the Drainage Calculations previously provided to the County, therefore no updated
calculations have been provided.

Regards,
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Connor Strege, P.E.
Direct: 317-21319465 /@tl
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Email; connor.strege@kimley-horn.com
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